





eeeeeee

Dear Families,

Welcome to a brand-new school year! We're thrilled to have your child at Sánchez and can't wait to embark on this exciting journey together. This newsletter will provide you with important updates, upcoming events, and a glimpse of what's ahead!.

Ms. Barrera-Lubman iliana.barreralubman@austinisd.org

0000000

Reminders

New district and state policy: No personal device (phones, smart watch, etc) use during school hours.

eeeeeeee

Upcoming Events

- August 29: College Colors
 Day- Wear you colors!
- September I: Labor Day- No School
- September 12- Principal's Coffee at 8:00
- September 18- Back to School Night 5:15-6:30
- September 22 & 23-Student holiday; NO school

eeeeeeee

Reminders

During drop off and pick up, we ask that you stay on the right side lane. Please do not park in the staff parking lot.